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Money Matters 

KS5C have been 
using coins to buy 
different breakfast 

items. They 
practiced 

calculating change 
from £1.00 and 

thought of 
different coins 

they could use to 
make the total 

amount needed 
for their shopping. 
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Welcome to our Marvellous May newsletter.  We’d like to share and celebrate some of the wonderful activities which have 

taken place throughout the last month.   

Communication, Language 
and Literacy 

Students have been loving 
engaging with their CLL topic - 

their secret treehouse. 
Students talked about how they 

feel inside their treehouse. 
 

 

KS5S have enjoyed learning about the adventures of 
the Very Hungry Caterpillar. They listened to our 

sensory story and then made their own butterflies to 
go on their classroom window.  

 

May has been a busy month for our students.  The month of May saw 

our first group of Bronze Duke of Edinburgh students taking part in 

their expedition.  We are very proud of their achievements.  As the 

weather continues to improve, students continue to enjoy their 

learning outside the classroom and developing their skills in the local 

and wider community. 

Lunch in Unit 

Students continue to make 
scrumptious meals as part of 

their LIU sessions.  Some 
students have been learning 

about dietary requirements and 
the importance of this when 

planning and preparing meals. 

 

June’s 

Skills Builder 

Challenge 

As we enter the 

final half term of 

the academic 

year think about 

all you have 

achieved.  What 

has been your 

proudest 

moment? 

 

Skills Builder helps build 

essential skills in 8 skilled areas.  
Why not take part in June’s 
monthly challenge.  June’s skill 
focus is Aiming High. 
Home Zone link 
 
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/h
omelearning/skills-challenges 
 

 
KS5 Enrichment Day 

Students in have been 

enjoying enrichment days 

every Wednesday.  Students 

have experienced several 

different activities including 

creating their own hand 

puppet monster, social 

communication through 

games and some time relaxing 

in the immersive room 

 

Pop up Café  

Students in KS5W 

continue to use their 

hospitality skills to 

develop their Pop up 

Café in school. 

Students continue to 

work together to 

support parent events.   

 

 

Dates for Diaries: 

12th June – Parents Evening from 3:30pm 
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